



Town of West Seneca

Municipal Building 1250 Union Road West Seneca, New York 14224



TO:

Honorable Town Board

Town of West Seneca

ATTN.:

Supervisor Dickson

FROM:

Daniel M. Denz

Chief of Police

DATE:

July 13, 2020

RE:

Resignation of Tyler Kluck as Part-time Public Safety Dispatcher

Dear Honorable Town Board:

Kindly accept the resignation of Tyler Kluck as Part-time Public Safety Dispatcher effective July 20, 2020 and further authorize the Supervisor to complete and sign the necessary forms for Erie County Personnel.

Respectfully

Daniel M. Denz Chief of Police

Daniel Denz

From:

Tyler Kluck

Sent:

Tuesday, July 7, 2020 7:04 PM

To:

Daniel Denz

Subject:

Resignation Notification

07/07/20

Dear Chief Denz,

I am notifying you that I am resigning from my position as a part time public safety dispatcher effective July 20th, 2020. It has been a great honor working for you in such an amazing police department. I have gained great knowledge and skills during my time with WSPD. Thank you for such opportunity.

Sincerely,

Tyler Kluck